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MedPlant lastest news - September 2015

Successful MedPlant Midterm meeting in the beautiful Thames Valley
The midterm meeting went very well. The EU representative was impressed by
all fellows having results and being well on the way and the MedPlant network
clearly being very active and well integrated taking optimal advantage of the
synergies provided by the ITN network program. Next supervisory board meeting
will an on-line meeting February 18 2016.

2"! summer School completed - also in the beautiful Thames Valley
Following the Midterm meeting the Fellows participated in both a MedPlant
dissemination workshop organized by Nina Rgnsted, Copenhagen and the 3 day
course MedPlant Bioinformatics organized by Julie Hawkins, Reading.

‘The course was really nicely organized and the people fit the different topics we
wanted to approach. We also really liked to have 3 sessions in the same time
and the chance to talk to the different researchers’. PhD fellow Vincent
Manzanilla, Oslo.

Feedback for the MedPlant Manual?

Raj Puri presented the MedPlant Ethnobotany Manual, from the first Summer
School in Morocco, at the Midterm meeting, an extensive hands-on manual
which will be a great best practice product from MedPlant. Input or feedback
should be sent to Raj Puri (R.K.Puri@kent.ac.uk) before 15 September 2015.

MedPlant phase 2
The second financial period of MedPlant will be starting 1. October 2015, which
means that all partners must fill in Form C by 31 October 2015.

Now possible to blog at www.medplant.eu

We have set up a blog at the website, so please go ahead and use it whenever
you have interesting news or updates to share! Both partners, associated
partners and fellows have already or will received info mail in the next few days
with login details and how to.

MedPlant dropbox set up

All partners, asscociated partners and fellows should have received an invitation
from Nina to share a MedPlant dropbox folder. Please let Mette know if there are
any problems at mette.wenoe@snm.ku.dk.

Mission Impossible
Rogue Nation featuring MedPlant locations in Morocco - and who knows, maybe
even Medplant people in the field - out now!
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